Sand Creek PTO Meeting Minutes
September15, 2015

In attendance: Jill Bornes, Kerri Tomandl, Amber Wilkins, Jackie Fabel, Paul Anderson, Barb Novinska, Vicki
Mochinski, Sonja Anderson, Jessica Meberg, Ann Rotundo, Heidi Casey, Jim Potthoff, Denise Lewandowski,
Cher Manowski, Sarah Anderson, Dee Johnson, Rachelle Olson, Luerefron Abel, Larry Buroker, Amy Hughes,
Stefanie Moline, Anna Gabrielson, Sandra Mohammed, Melissa Reed.

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 PM by Jill Bornes, PTO President. All in attendance gave self-
introductions.

Secretary’s Report:
Amber Wilkins presented the May PTO meeting minutes. Members reviewed the minutes. Cher & Vicki
made motions to accept them. The May PTO meeting minutes were passed unanimously.

Special Guests: Kindergarten Teachers. The year is off to a great start for all students. They are working
on learning letters & numbers and getting familiar with their day and routine.

President’s Report:

Jill Bornes handed around a sign up sheet for anyone wanting to donate to the Anoka Hennepin Ball
fundraiser. We are going to promote School Spirit Fridays on FB and encourage students to wear school
colors! Board seats will be up for election this year and Jill passed around Leadership classes available to
anyone interested. Talked about how we are handling Funds request this year.

Treasurer’s Report:
Jackie Fabel presented the new 2015-2016 YTD Operating Budget. Talked about changes made this year.
We will bring final numbers to October’s meeting and will vote on approving the budget.

Principal’s Report:

Paul Anderson introduced the new Assistant Principal Jim Potthoff. They started the year with an All School
Assembly which went great. Talked about school expectations for every child this year. 795 students
currently enrolled. MAP testing is starting next week. Introduced Melissa Thompson, she is with MN
Reading Corps and is working with Sand Creek students this year.

Volunteer Service Coordinator’s Report:

Barb Novinska talked about upcoming volunteer opportunities. The Free Money contest has started again
and kids are excited! Spaghetti Dinner is Sept. 24, Conference Meals Oct 5t and Picture Day is Oct 8t.
Committee Reports:

Amber Wilkins talked about the next upcoming restaurant night... Subway Oct 6th. Apparel is underway
and order forms will be sent home the week of Sept. 28th Kerri talked about the upcoming Chip Shoppe
Fundraiser coming in Oct.

New Business: None

0Old Business: None

Announcements:

Sand Creek PTO e-mail address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com

“like” us on Facebook - look for the star.

Next PTO meeting: October 20,2015, 6:30 - 8pm, Sand Creek South Wing.

Meeting adjourned 8:09 pm



